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PROCESS TO REQUEST HARVEY ASSISTANCE 

In the wake of the catastrophic impact of Hurricane Harvey on the State of Texas and 
the outpouring of well wishes from organizations and individuals inside and outside of the 
Prince Hall Family from around the country, the Most Worshipful Prince Hall Grand Lodge of 
Texas through its Prince Hall Charitable Foundation of Texas has created a process for 
accepting tax deductible donations from the many well wishers near and far. The process to 
request Hurricane Harvey Assistance is as follows: 

Individuals and families who are members of the Texas Prince Hall Family who have 
been impacted by Hurricane Harvey and who are in need of immediate temporary emergency 
financial assistance may be considered for financial donations through the Prince Hall 
Charitable Foundation. 

Individuals should contact their local Masonic organization (male or female) and 
complete the Request for Assistance Form. The form should be turned in to the local 
organization and the local organization will submit the request to the District or Regional 
officer of the organization. The District or Regional Officer will submit the Request Form to the 
Prince Hall Charitable Foundation through its Chairman, Willie High Coleman, Jr. by email at 
whcolemanjr@sbcglobal.net . The Foundation through its Board of Directors will consider 
each request and respond, if possible, within 24 hours. 

Donations to members of the Prince Hall Family are limited by the amount of funds that 
are received through public donations. All requests may not be able to be honored. Only one 
request per family is allowed. The decision by the Foundation Board concerning a request  is 
final. 

May God bless and keep all of us during this difficult time. 

Sincerely, 

/S/ 

Willie High Coleman, Jr., Chairman PHCF 
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